
Planning and Conservation League
1107  9th Street, Suite 360
Sacramento, CA 95814

July 15, 2010

Sincerely yours,

Marian Dodge

Marian Dodge, President

Bel Air Knolls Property Owners
Bel Air Skycrest Property Owners
Bel Air Ridge Association
Benedict Canyon Association
Cahuenga Pass Neighborhood
Crests Neighborhood Assn.
Encino Property Owners Assn.
Forrest Hills Homeowners Assn.
Franklin Ave./Hollywwod Bl. West
Franklin Hills Residents Assn.
Highlands Owners Assn.
Hollywood Dell Civic Assn.
Hollywood Heights Assn.
Hollywoodland Homeowners
Holmby Hills Homeowners Assn.
La Tuna Canyon Community Assn.
Laurel Canyon Assn.
Los Feliz Improvement Assn.
Mt. Olympus Property Owners 
Mt. Washington Homeowners All.
Nichols Canyon Assn.
N. Beverly Dr./Franklin Canyon
Oak Forest Canyon Assn.
Outpost Estates Homeowners
Residents of Beverly Glen
Roscomare Valley Assn.
Shadow Hills Property Owners
Sherman Oaks H O Assn.
Studio City Residents Assn.
Tarzana Property Owners Assn.
Torreyson Flynn Assn.
Upper Mandeville Canyon 
Whitley Heights Civic Assn.
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Dear Sirs:

The Federation of Hillside and Canyon Associations, representing thirty-two 
homeowner associations from I-405 to Mt. Washington in Los Angeles, supports 
the provisions in the California Environmental Quality Act, including the require-
ment for construction projects to complete an Environmental Impact Report. AEG 
should not be granted an exemption from an EIR for its proposal to build a football 
stadium in Los Angeles.
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